
From: lipsar@gmail.com
To: *CI-StPaul_Contact-Council
Subject: Bike lane proposal
Date: Tuesday, May 11, 2021 1:07:59 PM

Hello,
My name is Sarah Lippert and I’m a Saint Paul resident. My council member is Mitra Nelson. I’m just calling to
voice my concern for a proposed bike lane on Wabasha. It’s been pointed out to me that it could interfere with band
parking for the Amsterdam bar. Please consider the impact on local businesses downtown! I like to go to there to see
live music and it would be a shame to interfere with one of the few establishments that draws people downtown.
Thanks
Sarah Lippert
62 North Mississippi River Blvd
St. Paul, MN 55104

Sent from my iPhone
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